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Friday 16th December 2016 

 

 

Message from Mrs. Board 
 

What a fantastic term we have had!  All new 

staff and children have settled in to the hard 

working ethos of our schools and everyone 

has enjoyed many successes.  Thank you to 

everyone that has supported the children and 

staff at both of our schools and I can’t wait 

to see what we will all get up to next term.  A 

huge thank you to Jeff for all of his hard 

work with the football team, you leave us with 

a team on the up.  Don’t forget we are still 

looking for his successor!  Have a lovely break 

and enjoy the holiday with your family and 

friends and we will look forward to seeing you 

all in the new year.  Merry Christmas!   
 

Joy to the World 

 

You are warmly invited to the Christmas 

services at St Mary & St Botolph’s Church, 

Hevingham. 

 

19th Dec Community Carol Service @ 6.30pm. 

24th Dec Christingle Service @ 6.30pm 

24th Dec Midnight Communion @ 11.30pm. 

 

Message from FOMPS 

 

A big thank you to everyone who supported 

our Christmas Fayre.  We raised the grand 

total of £325.00. 

 

2016 Poppy Appeal 

 

Thank you everyone for your donations. We 

collected £74.26. 

November Attendance 

 

Attendance figures for November are 

93.05%.  Perhaps December will be better!! 

 

Message from Jeff Lake 

 

Jeff would like to say a huge well done to 

everyone on the football team he is so proud 

of you all. After all the years of being 

beaten by other teams they finally turned 

that corner!! The other week they played 

Wells Primary School, after being in control 

of the game 2-1 up Wells scored an 

equalizer in the dying seconds of the game 

only to regain the lead right on the final 

whistle. Then straight after the game 

finished they were in action again against 

Cawston. They realised that if they work 

together great things happen beating 

Cawston 4-1 !! 

 

Fun Zones 

 

Tots 2 teens club are having some exciting 

fun days in the Christmas holidays, if any of 

you would like to come along and join in with 

the fun!  Please find attached flyers for 

more information or you can log on to their 

website at www.broadland.gov.uk/t2t for a 

full list of activities. 

 

Diary Dates 

 
Fri 16th Dec – Break up for Christmas 

Holidays. 

Thurs 5th Jan – School re-opens 

Fri 13th Jan – Class 2 swimming 

Fri 27th Jan – Class 2 swimming 

Tues 7th Feb – Safer Internet Day 

Thurs 9th Feb – Join your child for lunch 

Fri 10th Feb – Class 2 swimming  

Fri 10th Feb – Break up for half term 

Mon 20th Feb – Back to School 

http://www.broadland.gov.uk/t2t


 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Aaron Lee Summer Adcock 

Alfie Derham Nathan Coates 

Brandon Ibbotson Korbin Cowdery 

Daniel Reall Skye Scott-Reid 

Skyla Fuller   

 

Mrs. Lydia Board –  

Acting Head Teacher 


